
Department of Community Housing
PUBLIC NOTICE

In order to minimize the risk of COVID-19 exposure to tenants 
and staff, the Department of Community Housing (DCH) will 

delay Annual Unit Inspections until mid-March.

DCH Maintenance will issue written schedule notification to tenants two 
weeks prior to date of inspection.  Schedules will be delivered by March 
1st. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us: 
      Sacaton Main Office at 520-562-3904; Komatke Office at 520-796-4555
      Maintenance office at 520-796-7550 or 
      Contact your assigned Housing Services Specialist

DCH units are funded by U.S. Dept of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). HUD requires 
annual unit inspections.  Inspection schedules will be adhered to and are not subject to 
cancellation or rescheduling.
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